
                  
 
 
 
 
LGOIMA Response to DOWNER 
 
 
21 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Caleb 
 
Thank you for your request for information about all resource consents held by the Gore District 
Council for the following: 
 

• DOWNER NEW ZEALAND LIMITED 

• DOWNER NEW ZEALAND 

• DOWNER NZ 

• DOWNER EDI WORKS 

• DOWNER CONSTRUCTION (NEW ZEALAND) LIMITED 

• HAWKINS LIMITED 

• THE ROADING COMPANY LIMITED 

• WSP DOWNER RETIREMENT TRUSTEE LIMITED 

• DOWNER EDI ENGINEERING POWER LIMITED 

• DOWNER NEW ZEALAND PROJECTS 1 LIMITED 

• DOWNER NEW ZEALAND PROJECTS 2 LIMITED 

• DOWNER UTILITIES NEW ZEALAND LIMITED 
 
First, I must apologise for not responding sooner. It appears your initial email in February was 
forwarded to the wrong email. 
 
Our planning team has carried out a records search and has not found any consents held by the 
companies you listed. 
       
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the Office of 
the Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website  
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sonia Gerken 
General Manager Communications / Customer Support     


